
 

   

         

 

  

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
Dear Parents and Carers   
 
To help raise donations of items towards our summer BBQ event, we have planned a series 
of non-uniform days during June. 
 
Children can come to school on these days in non-uniform (if they wish), in return for a 
donation. 
 
The dates and items requested to be donated are – 
 

Date Item to be donated 

Friday 6th June 2025  Any prize for our Tombola stall 

Friday 13th June 2025 Anything in a bottle i.e. wine, washing up liquid, perfume, sauce    

Friday 20th June 2025 Teddy or Soft Toy 

 
If you have any spare bottle gift bags or would like to donate any other prizes/items, these 
would be gratefully received and can be sent into the school office from now. 
 
Thank you in advance for your support. 
 
Kind regards 
 

M Walker 

 
Matthew Walker 
Headteacher 

Great Orton Primary School 

Great Orton 

Carlisle 

Cumbria CA5 6NA 

 

Tel: 01228 711602 

 

Email: head@greatorton.cumbria.sch.uk 

 

www.greatorton.cumbria.sch.uk  

 

15th  May 2025 
 

Headteacher 

Mr Matthew Walker   

Inspiring you to be great 
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